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The IEEE 802.11 Working Group has provided the Registration Authority function for ISO/IEC IS 8802-11 since its adoption in 1999. The Registration Authority function is supported via IEEE 802.11 Assigned Number Authority administration for Std IEEE 802.11, providing a single administrative point for namespace assignments.  To date, there are no differences between the ANA assignments in Std IEEE 802.11 and ISO/IEC IS 8802-11.

The IEEE 802.11 Working Group allocates identifiers using the procedure defined in IEEE 802.11 document 11-02-380r0, found at http://grouper.ieee.org/groups/802/11/. This prevents conflicts in all namespaces in ISO/IEC IS 8802-11, including Frame Type and Subtype, Capability Information, Reason Code, Status Code, and Element ID assignments.

The IEEE 802.11 LAN/MAN Standards Committee and the IEEE 802.11 Wireless LAN Working Group have noted that the JTC1/SC6 “Business Plan” of October 2004 specifies a strategic focus to optimize “coordination between IEEE 802 LMSC and SC6/WG1”. The IEEE 802.11 Working Group asks JTC1 to officially designate it as the ISO/IEC IS 8802-11 Registration Authority, using the process referenced above.
Please contact Stuart J. Kerry, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, together with Alex Cheng, Liaison officer from IEEE 802.11 to ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6/WG1 with any questions, and to let us know of any next steps.
Best Regards,

Stuart J. Kerry

Alex Cheng
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Abstract


This letter conveys a request to ISO/IEC JTC1 from the IEEE 802.11 Working Group to ask JTC1 to officially designate it as the ISO/IEC IS 8802-11 Registration Authority.
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